
Do not take our river away from us. Our family has been using this section of the Willamette all our life, and taking it away from our 
summer water sports is unnecessary. There’s no scientific proof that boats are causing the erosion. If this passes, it will only cause 
unsafe areas where water sports are confined to, rather than it be spread out for everyone to enjoy. 


